
 

Principal’s message at the School Closing Ceremony (2017-18) 

Good morning, my dear Scholars and Teachers, 

We have reached the end of this Academic year. I want to thank you all for the support and patience shown these 

past 10 months. We had successes and some challenges, yet despite all, we continued the work that has to be done. 

The students have a short break from 12 March to 7 April  and classes will resume for KG to Grade IX and XI on 

April 8 with Fresher’s  Day.  The School will celebrate the KG Graduation Day on 15 March. The Open House for 

your Annual Results will be on 22 March.  Regular classes for Grade 10 & 12 will begin on 26 March. 

 

I am glad to know that you have all improved and become better in one way or another. And I hope you have 

achieved the goals you set for yourselves at the start of this school year.  But even if you haven’t, don’t fret.  Just 

keep on trying, work hard, and, sooner or later, you will get there!  

Today, being the last day of the Academic year I am grateful to all my students for their extraordinary 

achievements. My word of appreciation goes to all the award-winners!  We are very proud of your 

accomplishments, be they academic in nature, or sports-, service- or conduct-related.  Your success is the result of 

your hard work and determination. Put in the same—if not more—on the next goal you wish to achieve and you will 

make it.  After all, nothing is impossible! 

 Those who couldn’t accomplish their dreams, remember failures are temporary. If you have the drive and passion , 

you can win , you must win , and don’t give up when times are tough. 

Next academic year will be an exciting year for all teachers and students. The school is going to launch new 

measures to help every single student to do better in their studies. Before that I would like suggest some activities 

that will surely make you excel further in your academics. Plan your holiday well. Go outdoors and explore places 

you have never been to.  Have fun with your friends and family, and do something worthwhile.  

 Practice to improve your  handwriting. 

 Prepare for the spell bee competition 

 Make an effort to read more and understand more to participate in the quiz program. 

 A diagnostic Test is planned to know your level of understanding the subject. Participate in it. 

 Join the Gavels club so as to improve the personality and intelligence. 

 Join swimming classes or Yoga and meditation or art and craft classes 

 Read at least half an hour a day to enhance your vocabulary 

 Donate your used books to the needy . 

 Read the newspaper daily. 

 Practice to review the books you read and record a write up. 

 Try to help your mother in household chores. 

 Maintain a small garden, arrange your study table and the cupboards. 

 Try to know more about UAE  in general and specifically about RAK. 

 Go through the next grade question papers and the textbooks. 

 Stay POSITIVE.  Your positive action combined with positive thinking results in success. 

“  Thinking is the capital, Enterprise is the way, Hard work is the solution”- A.P.J Abdul Kalam. 

May your holidays be filled with happiness and good health and sincere thanks for loyalty and good will. 

 

Prof.M.Abubaker         

Principal             March 11, 2018 



Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! 

 

We wish New Year and New Challenges will manifold your learning arena. 
Our commitment at Scholars is to provide a safe, positive, intellectual 
learning environment that will empower students to become creative 
problem solvers, critical thinkers, and inspired learners equipped for future 
education and life in the twenty-first century. 
We would like to continue setting high expectations for our students with 
regard to academic performance within the classroom, participation in co-
curricular activities as well as responsible citizenship at school and in the 
community. We ask each student to make a commitment by being active 
participants in their learning and acting responsibly as an individual within 
our learning community. Doing so will enable all to have a successful and 
enjoyable school year. 
CPD makes for a more rigorous approach to learning as students will be 
challenged and motivated to develop their analytical skills, communication 
skills, writing skills and/or in a presentation. 
We encourage you to do the following so you can be successful in your 
time in Scholars and beyond! 
Communicate with others in a respectful and meaningful way. Pose 
questions, explore possibilities, and challenge yourself to find solutions. 
Surround yourself with positive people. Make positive choices related to 
physical and mental wellness. Take suggestions and instructions with a 
positive frame of mind. Contribute to our school community in a 
collaborative, respectful manner and participate in all activities that will give 
you an all round development progress. 
We are looking forward to a positive, upbeat school at Scholars. We 
encourage all students to connect with our school; stand up to 
mistreatment, misbehavior, and do anything you consider unacceptable. 
Remind yourself, you do not have to follow the crowd. Be yourself, and 
even when no one is watching, do the right thing. We, once again welcome 
you all for the New Academic Year 2017-18 and wish you all a bright, 
prosperous and productive learning year. 

Prof.M.Abubaker 
Principal 


